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 5th  August  2021  
 
 
Dear Sir 
  
Please accept this letter as formal notification that Greater Manchester Police wish to 
object, under Section 104(2) of the Licensing Act 2003, to the TEMPORARY EVENT 
NOTICE detailed below, as we are satisfied that granting the application under these 
circumstances would undermine the Licensing Objectives. 
 

PREMISES NAME:  Total Car Parks 

ADDRESS: 

87 Rochdale Road 
Manchester 
M4 4HY 
 

DATE OF EVENT: 29/08/21 

TIME OF EVENT: 1400-2330hrs 

 
 
GMP object to the grant of this Temporary Event Notice on the grounds of the 
Prevention of Crime and Disorder, the Prevention of Public Nuisance and Public 
Safety. 
 
This application seeks to allow the use of a car park for the sale of alcohol, regulated 
entertainment and late night refreshment from 2pm until 11.30pm for up to 499 
people. 
 
As such GMP would have expected a comprehensive event management plan and 
an alcohol management plan to have been submitted along with this TEN. Also a 
detailed security plan which shows the numbers of SIA door staff and their positions 
within the event site. 
 
With these important documents not being included it leaves GMP in a position 
where we are concerned that the Licensing Objectives will be undermined, as it is not 
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clear what systems and procedures will be in place during the dates of the events. 
 
As such we ask that this TEN application is refused. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed:………PC 17659 Isherwood…………………. (rank/pin/name) 
 
 
Date/Time 5th  August 2021 0730 hrs 

……………………………………………………………………………… 
 


